STANDISH VOICE

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
NOVEMBER 19, 2019
The meeting commenced at 7.45pm

Management Committee present: Brian Jones, Paul Ogden, Diane Gore, Janet Monks, Fran Aiken, Kathy Robertson, Ron Wade, Sarah Djali
1. Apologies: Allan Foster, Karen Bliss, Nicky Ogden, Gill Foster, Nic Macmillan, Dave King
2. Minutes: The minutes of October’s Management Committee meeting were passed without alteration.
3. Update: Meetings – none recorded.
4. Planning applications: Nothing to report
5. Future of the Neighbourhood Forum: Paul told the meeting that Standish Voice’s five-year designation as a Neighbourhood Forum would end in the middle of May, 2020. He said a number of other Forums had been redesignated after a successful Neighbourhood Plan referendum. The committee agreed to seek redesignation from Wigan Council and to alter the SV constitution accordingly at the next AGM.
6. Community events: A. Christmas Market: Kathy said final preparations were being put in place for the Christmas Market on November 30 and that the Market Committee was confident of another successful event. She said that Standish Self-Storage had agreed to give Standish Voice some storage space in return for sponsorship at future Markets. The committee thanked them. B. Miles Standish Celebrations: Ron and Diane gave an update on the discussions surrounding the events in September 2020. 
7. Lancashire Wildlife Trust Survey: Ron said that LWT had issued a draft report with recommendations on various green areas around Standish after being commissioned to do so by SV. He said that a final report would be issued to the committee after various points of information were cleared up.
8.   Date of next meeting: February 18th with the AGM set for January 21.

The meeting ended at 8.35pm


